
Graduate Sunday - May 18
Recognizing all graduates! Submit your 

name, photo, and the name of your 

school/program to cc@meridianumc.com 

to be included!

Vacation Bible School
June 2-6, 9:30 a.m. - noon

VBS is just around the corner. 

Register your children at…

www.meridianumc.com

…and speak with Nicole 

Walker if you can volunteer 

some of your time to help out.



The Church of the Warm Heart is taking the field! Join 

us to watch the Boise Hawks at Memorial Stadium on 

June 4th. The game starts at 7 p.m. and tickets are just 

$10. For more information, contact Lisa Miller at 

care@meridianumc.com. 

Friday, May 9

6:00 – 8:30 p.m. • Dinner Provided
RSVP with Nicole Walker



The Oregon-Idaho Camp and Retreat 

Ministries' 2025 camping season is 

open for registration! 

Families, children, seniors — whoever you are, there’s 

a camping option for you! Visit gocamping.org to view 

the catalog and register. Scholarship applications can 

be found in the Narthex on the registration desk.

Memorial Hike

In memory of Jeff McClees, we will meet on June 8th, 

1:30 p.m., at Camel’s Back park (1200 Heron street). 

Pack a sack lunch and we will all enjoy a time of 

fellowship and stories. Then following the picnic those 

that would like to hike will hit the trails at the Hull’s 

Gulch Nature area. 



On Wednesdays We Walk!
Wednesday Mornings, 9:15 a.m.

The weather is warm and the sun is shining; 

it’s time to get outside and be active! Join us 

at the church on Wednesday mornings for a 

bit of low-impact exercise.

…the Lord is near to 

the brokenhearted…

Grief is a wilderness; we 

need to reach out to discover 

comfort and support. A new 

grief support group will be 

meeting Mondays at 2 p.m., 

beginning on June 9th, 

Contact Lisa Miller if you 

would like to participate.

Psalm 34:18



Saturday, May 10, 11 a.m.

Join us for a program on banned 

books with speaker Nick Grove 

from the Meridian Library 

District. Bring a banned book to 

add to our display! We'll have a 

salad bar luncheon; please 

RSVP with the church office. 

Luncheon

Join the Tech Team!

We’re looking for help running

sound and video in the balcony.

No experience necessary – we’ll train you!

Contact Debbie Jones for more info:

worshiparts@meridianumc.com



Give Online!
www.meridianumc.com/give

Or mail your gift to: 

Church of the Warm Heart

235 E. Pine Ave.

Meridian, ID 83642   

May 13, 2 p.m.
Tuesday Afternoon

Bible Study

This Week:

Matthew 5
Join us as we continue our study

of the gospel of Matthew

Come a little early for cookies,

coffee, and conversation. 
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